
EMAIL TEMPLATE:

Subject: Action Item: Consultation Request for Camp Kita Application
Please copy info@campkita.com to the message to connect the two parties.

Dear [Provider's Name],

I trust this message finds you well. [My child] is applying to Camp Kita, a summer camp dedicated to supporting children aged 8-17
who have experienced the loss of a loved one to suicide.

To assess their eligibility for the program, Camp Kita's mental health clinicians require a brief, approximately 15-minute consultation
with you. This conversation is crucial to understanding [My child]’s readiness, creating a support strategy, and ensuring a positive
experience for them and other campers.

Camp Kita is a week-long residential program in August where campers share spaces and activities with peers who have experienced
similar losses, each with a varying degree of trauma or comfort level discussing their loss. This consultation is a mandatory
component of their application and should occur as soon as possible but must occur no later than May 1, 2025.

Alternatively, you may expedite the process by providing a signed letter on your practice letterhead, affirming no reservations about
[My child’s] attendance. This includes having no concerns about suicidality, substance use, potential harm to self or other campers, or
the need for constant 1:1 support.

Kindly make plans to connect with The Kita Center via email at your earliest mutual convenience, and let me know what I can do to
help. Thank you for your collaboration!

Sincerely,
[Your Name]

mailto:ebell@campkita.com

